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Learning Together for Life 

Tuesday 30th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Update regarding planned performances and events 
 
I’m sure you will have all seen the press conference on Saturday regarding the recent Omicron 
variant that is becoming more widespread across the country and the world. 
 
Due to the new variant of COVID and the increased national measures, we have made the difficult 
decision not to invite parents into school for our planned productions, which unfortunately means 
that we won’t be able to have an audience for the planned EYFS and Key Stage One Nativity plays.  
 
As we did last year, we will still go ahead with our performances but they will be filmed and sent to 
you via a link for you to enjoy. We will send a separate letter with a Forms link to follow to give 
permission for your child to be filmed for their performance.   
 
It has not been an easy decision to make but we are still experiencing positive cases in school and 
the latest guidance is changing constantly. Ultimately, we don’t want to risk any children or adults 
being poorly over Christmas and missing out on their family festivities which I know so many of us 
are looking forward to.  
 
We will contact you separately regarding any other events that we may have to cancel or postpone 
during the rest of this term. 
 
We are currently planning on still attending the Christmas Market on Friday but we will let you know 
as soon as we can if anything changes.  
 
As ever, we appreciate your support to ensure we do everything we can to continue to keep our 
school and wider community safe in these continuing challenging times.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nichola Allerston 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
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